
Some people have 

long been tempted 

to see abortion 

as a “quick fix” for the 

problems of  the poor.

But poor women 

need help providing 

for their children, 

not eliminating them.

For many years the 

Mexico City Policy 

has ensured that 

our tax dollars 

do not fund groups that 

promote abortion 

as “family planning” to 

vulnerable women abroad.

But now, that sensible 

policy is under attack.

Dear Senators and Representatives: 
The poor women of  the world deserve authentic help, not the phony substitute of  more abortions. 
Support the Mexico City Policy. Please vote against any bill to overturn it. 

Grace Olivarez, dissenting member of  John D. Rockefeller III’s federal advisory commission on population

For more information, see: www.nchla.org & www.usccb.org/prolife/issues/abortion/intissues.shtml

Support the 
Mexico City 
Policy.


